
AC18. Council of the Future – Update

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services providing an update on the Council of the Future project.

The committee had requested, at its meeting on 21 August 2017 (ref AC8),
updates at each meeting on the project plan progress.

The report by the Director of Children’s Services had been considered by
Council on 20 September 2017 (ref FC33) summarised progress to date in
the Council of the Future project and set out a proposed Council of the
Future Programme. Council had approved the programme.


